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Immunization Clinic

Take advantage of the low cost
shot cl inic coming Apri l  17!  Get
immunizations for $10! 

High school seniors can knock
out their  Meningococcal
vaccine for col lege,  and
incoming kindergartners can
get the required immunizations
to start school!

Register now to receive $20 athletic physicals

Incoming seventh through 12th grade students can get $20
athletic physicals for the 2025-26 school year on May 7 at
Brewer High School .  Al l  athletes,  color guard and dri l l  team
students in grades 7 through 12 must have a new physical for
the 2025-26 school year dated no earl ier than May 1 .  Al l  high
school band students must also have a physical .  Cl ick here
for more detai ls for band. 

This event wi l l  be l imited to 300 students,  and t ickets 
must be purchased in advance. 

Students must complete the Medical History Form in advance
and provide it  on the day of the event.  Cl ick here to print 
the 2025-26 UIL Athletic Pre-Participation Physical Form.
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Parents must bring the student’s shot record.  Visit  the l ink
for requirements for al l  grade levels and more info.

https://www.wsisd.com/students-families/health-services/immunization-information
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGc1yBxOT4/n49zTy890JyPxH95kgeZuA/view?utm_content=DAGc1yBxOT4&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=h9796913612
https://bit.ly/BrewerPhysicalTickets25
https://www.uiltexas.org/files/athletics/PrePhysFormRvsd2024.pdf
https://www.wsisd.com/students-families/health-services/immunization-information


Former Band Members invited to perform 
with Fightin’ Brewer Band
WSISD alumni, parents and community members: Did you play
an instrument in band? Want to dust it off and perform again?
Here’s your chance! Join the Fightin' Bear Band for its Spring
Concert and perform with the Symphonic Band on May 13.

Complete the Google Form to sign up and for more
information.

Individuals who are not WSISD employees will be required 
to complete a volunteer background check. Questions? 
sballaro@wsisd.net.

Calling all former students and families for 
Tannahill End of Era Celebration 

As part of the WSISD bond program, Tannahill Intermediate will
become the Fine Arts Academy at Tannahill beginning with the
2025-26 school year. 

To celebrate the past 28 years, WSISD invites current and
former staff members, students, families and the community 
to an End of an Era Celebration on Wednesday, April 30 from 
6 to 7 p.m.
The event will include a hot dog cookout, games and activities
for the kids, a performance by the Brewer High School Wind
Ensemble with music during Tannahill 's tenure, tours of the
building, and a time for WSISD friends and family—old and new
—to come together and reminisce.

Submit staff and student photos that highlight the many
experiences we’ve shared at TIS to dcoyle@wsisd.net. We'd 
also love to hear your stories.

The closing of Tannahill as we know it will enable the Fine Arts
Academy WSISD to expand and become a neighborhood
school. TIS became a sixth grade campus this past year (all
fifth graders returned to their elementary schools as part of
the grade realignment plan). Sixth graders will attend the new,
three-story Sixth Grade Center at Brewer Middle School,
starting with the 2025-26 school years.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf6V4mpcKhIdvDA7Cv_CsQUv2ri_5YqxUVF0XEU52FfWP2jVg/viewform?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR4HyUDgH5Ntu4hoSzjKiEZX6CUiTCPq1pVq1FhmKGko9f4rDor9vlv7enZVBA_aem_YLqrhUfCNnqnP3g4N2OdIQ
mailto:sballaro@wsisd.net
mailto:dcoyle@wsid.net


Free Supper now available for kids age 18

The WSISD Child Nutrition Department provides supper to any
student age 18 and younger Monday through Thursday from 4 
to 5:45 p.m. at Brewer Middle School, 1000 S. Cherry Lane. Click the
link for the menu. Kids can enjoy Wing Night, Taco Night and
Pasta Night. The Child Nutrition Department has more flexibility in
seasonings and menu options (evening meals are not bound by
the same USDA standards). This allows for even more flavorful
and enjoyable meals! 

Volunteer to mentor a Brewer High School student
through new Mentors Care program

Brewer High School will partner with Mentors Care during the
2025-26 school year to serve 75 at-promise students at BHS.
Mentors will commit 1 hour a week to work with their student.

Mentors must undergo a criminal history background check
and complete a 2-hour, in-person training with the Mentors
Care team. The organization will provide talking points for the
weekly meetings.

Sign up today to make a difference in the life of a teen!

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1736889163/wsisdcom/uckkjxxt9hm5ceirq42s/MiddleSupper.pdf
https://www.mentors.care/what-we-can-do

